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Freedom of Information <foi@bbk.ac.uk> 

to info@ukctransparency.org ""' 

Dear Sam Dunning, 

Thu, 3 Oct, 14:52 

This is a response to your recent Freedom of Information (FOIA) request. I apologise for the delay you have experienced 

in receiving a response to your request for information. 

- The number of visits to China in the last 18 months by the Vice-Chancellor (or equivalent), any pro-VC (or equivalent), 

dean international (or equivalent), or any other executive-level staff (not academic or research staff). 

None 

- Please, for each visit, state the role of the staff member(s) who went, and a list of meetings/itinerary. 

N/A 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you may wish to contact the Freedom of Information Office in the 

first instance to see whether your concerns can be resolved informally. You also have the right to request a formal 

internal review that will consider the way in which your request has been dealt with. Requests for an internal review 

should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original communication and should 

be addressed to foi@bbk.ac.uk. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information 

Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

Yours sincerely, 


